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With proper rules written OHVs should be allowed on highways.  Having a safe way 

to connect trails and access fuel and amenities is needed. This also can add to the 

growth of business in small communities as OHV riders need fuel, food, and maybe 

stay the night in local motels.  Thank you, LeeAnn Runk 


